
   

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Ajax Public Library Extends Sunday Hours to 
Better Serve Community. 

 
8 January 2025—Starting January, 12, 2025, Ajax Public Library is extending its open 
hours on Sundays to better serve our community. The Library’s three branches (Main, 
Audley, and McLean) will now open at 9 a.m. every day of the week.  
 
The Main, Audley and McLean Branches (along with the Makerspace) are now open 9 
a.m. to 9 p.m. Monday through Friday, and 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Saturday and Sunday.  
 
In-person visits to the Ajax Public Library’s branches have never been higher, with an 
average of over 12,000 weekly visitors and Sundays typically being the busiest day of 
the week. 
 
Expanded Sunday hours addresses the increased demand and provides greater 
accessibility to the Library’s resources and services. By opening earlier, the Library can 
provide more opportunities for residents to engage in educational, cultural, and 
recreational activities. 
 
“We want people to be able to access the Library when it fits in their busy lives,” says 
Sarah Vaisler, Chief Librarian and Executive Officer. “Our goal is to be there when they 
need us, whether it’s for work, study, or leisure and hope that expanded Sunday hours 
helps.” 
 
Whether you are looking to borrow the latest bestseller, attend a workshop, or simply 
find a quiet place to study, the Ajax Public Library is dedicated to supporting the diverse 
interests and needs of its visitors. 
 
More information about current Library services can be found on the Library’s website at 
www.ajaxlibrary.ca. For updates, be sure to follow the Library on Facebook, Instagram, 
LinkedIn or X. 
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